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WATER SHUT OFF 
 

Residents of 103 West Lodge Tower 

Please note that on: 

 

Monday February 1, 2021 

There will been a full building 

water shut off from 9 am to 5 pm 

due to plumbing repairs. 
 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for 

your understanding in this matter. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns please 

contact the West Lodge Office at: 416-537-2364 or at 

westlodge@hazelview.com. 

 

 


